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ASSEMBLIES THIS WEEK 
 

During Tuesday's assembly, 
children received their merit 
certificates. Pupils were 
praised for their efforts and for 
embracing our school values.  
 

Today's assembly was all about 
our language of the half term - Cantonese. Ayden in Y6 
had created a presentation about Hong Kong which he and 
his friends shared with the whole school.  
 

Mrs Thorlby also spoke to the children about 
arrangements for next Friday’s ‘Summer Festival’. 

  UPCOMING CALENDAR DATES   

JUNE 

12th to 23rd - 10 Day Active Travel Challenge 

13th - Summer Music Concert 1.30pm & 6pm 

13th - Y5 Speedway, 8.45am - 12 noon 

14th - Y6 Girls Football Finals 2.15pm - 6pm 

15th - Sports Day 

15th - Silverdale’s Y6 Pupil/Parent evening, 6pm 

16th - Y4 Quick Sticks Hockey, 11.45am - 3pm 

16th - PTA NGJS Summer Festival 

21st & 22nd - Silverdale transition days 

22nd - Reserve Sports Day 

22nd - Tapton transition day (SEND children) 

23rd - Tapton transition day, am (until 12.30pm) 

23rd - PTA walk to Forge Dam 

27th - Y5 Girls Cricket Finals 8.45am - 3.35pm 

28th - High Storrs transition day  

29th - Y5 Boys Cricket Finals 8.45am - 3.35pm 

30th - INSET DAY - school closed to pupils 

JULY 

4th - Y2 New Family Evening 6.00pm at NGJS 

5th - Y5 visit to Eyam 

5th, 6th, 7th - Tapton transition days 

5th, 6th - King Ecgberts transition days 

6th - King Edward transition day  

7th - Annual reports home 

10th - Y2s visit school/meet new class teachers 

11th - Y6 Enterprise Day 

12th - Parents’/carers’ evening to discuss reports, 
if required, 3.45pm - 6.00pm 

13th - Y3 - Y5 Transition Day in school 

14th - U9 Football Festival 8.45am - 12noon 

18th - Y6 leavers’ concert evening 

20th - Y6 leavers’ party 

21st - School closes to pupils at 3.35pm 

Y6 TRANSITION DATES 

Tapton - SEND children 22nd June all day 
 

Tapton - Friday June 23rd 1/2 day (am). All pupils will 
      need a packed lunch, as the visit ends at  
      12.30pm. Pupils will then return to NGJS. 
 

Tapton - July 5th, 6th, 7th all day 
 

High Storrs - June 28th all day 
 

Silverdale - Parent/Pupil evening & meet form tutor,   
  Thursday 15th June, 6pm - 7.30pm 
 

Silverdale - 21st & 22nd June, take a packed lunch. 
 

King Ecgberts - 5th & 6th July all day 
 

King Edwards - 6th July all day  

WEEKLY NGJS HISTORY FACT 

There are many original Victorian features that remain 
around our school building. This includes traditional 
flower designs on our cast iron radiators around school.  

LANGUAGE OF THE HALF TERM 

The language of this half term is Cantonese. 

 FUND RAISING FOR THE 
UKRAINE 

 

Arina, Alisa and Charlotte in Y5, have 
been busy making bracelets. They 
were sold to the Y5 year group before 
half term.   

They raised an amazing £56.00 which 
will be sent to Ukraine. 
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NGJS AROUND THE WORLD FESTIVAL – NEXT FRIDAY 16TH JUNE! 
 

The festival is now only a week away and we are all getting ready for what should be a really fun 
afternoon.  There are a few things we wanted families to be aware of, so please take a moment to read the 
following: 
 

Each class will be running a stall.  We will be sharing details of what these will be next week.  Children will 
need to use tokens to take part in these activities.  We will be selling tokens at lunchtime and after school on 
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday next week.  Tokens can be brought in strips of 5 for 
£1.  Additional tokens will be available to buy on the day, but it might be worth stocking up in advance to avoid 
long queues! 
 

We are collecting donations of bottles and gift bags for a bottle tombola.  Thank you to those who have 
already sent theirs in.  Can we ask that donations are brought to the main office by the end of the day on 
Tuesday 13th June? 
 

Along with the international food stall, we will also have a cake stand.  We would be grateful of donations of 
cakes and bakes and these should be brought to the main office by Friday morning.   Can you please ensure 
that they do not contain nuts and that if you have baked them yourselves, that a list of ingredients is 
included.  Anyone else who wants to contribute to the international food stall should email us 
at friendsofnethergreen@gmail.com.  It's not too late! 
 

We will be selling international food, cakes and hot dogs as well as hot drinks for adults.  Children will be able 
to re fill their bottles with squash free of charge.   Alongside the stalls and games run by each class, there 
will be the opportunity to have henna art done, have your face painted or hair braided and parents can of 
course partake in the bottle tombola. We will be accepting cash payments for these activities not tokens. 
 

We are still looking for volunteers to help on the day with setting up, running a stall and clearing up.  If you 
can help, please email friendsofnethergreen@gmail.com. 
 

Thanks and see you all there! 

CRUCIAL CREW 
 

Y6 had a very informative and eye - opening day at Crucial Crew. They 
learnt about water, fire, road and bus safety, arson, child exploitation 
and county lines as well as knife crime and the youth court. 
 

Hopefully, this experience has made them more aware about how to 
keep themselves safe in various situations, as well as knowing what 
their responsibilities are as they grow older and become more 
independent. 
 

The children should be very proud of 
how well they behaved, listened and 
contributed. 

NO DOGS ON THE SCHOOL SITE 
 

A polite reminder that dogs are not allowed on any part of the school site due to 
health, safety and hygiene reasons. 
 

Some of our children are scared/wary of dogs and we want school to be a safe 
space for them. 
 

Any parent/carer bringing a dog on to the school site will be asked to remove them. 
 
You are welcome to wait with your dog inside the top gate as you drop off and 
collect your child/children. 
 

Thank you for your support and understanding in this matter. 
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DINNER MENU - W/C 12th June 
 


